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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:  October 10, 2013 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  30 Years of Fear at Centerville-Washington Park District’s Haunted Trail  

WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP, OH:  Ghosts, ghouls and zombies have been haunting the trails of Grant Park, 501 
Normandy Ridge Road, for two nights every October for the past 29 years. Celebrate the 30th anniversary of 
Haunted Trail by joining your family and friends on a fun-filled evening as you are guided you through the scary 
forest of spooks and frights. The Haunted Trail will be open October 23-24 from 7:30 - 9 p.m. Registration is not 
required for this free event. Children 7 and under will not be admitted.  

The Haunted Trail is co-sponsored by the Centerville Noon Optimists Club; the University of Dayton Optimists; the 
Centerville High School Octagon Club; and the Junior Optimists Clubs at Incarnation School and Magsig, Tower 
Heights, and Watts Middle Schools. 

Attendees are encouraged to bring canned goods/nonperishable food items to be donated to local food banks. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 

 
-30- 

http://www.cwpd.org/

	Contact: Carrie A. Dittman
	Subject:  30 Years of Fear at Centerville-Washington Park District’s Haunted Trail

